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Summary  

 

You receive two sample monitoring visit reports at each of your 
meetings. These are in addition to the two substantial monitoring 

reports you receive annually.  One of these, a report reflecting on 
issues arising from the monitoring and evaluation of grants was 

presented to your February 2013 meeting. A statistical monitoring 
report looking at trends in your grant-making is included in the 

papers for today’s meeting. 

 
Reports to this Committee are from visits to U Can Do IT and 

Oasis Children’s Venture. Both organisations work with disabled 
people. U Can Do IT, which is funded under your Positive 

Transitions to Independent Living programme, provides IT training 
in order to help disabled adults exert greater control over their 

own lives. Oasis Children’s Venture, where you support staffing 
costs, provides play facilities for disabled children from 

disadvantaged communities. Mr Ian Seaton took part in the visit to 
U Can Do IT. 

 
Recommendation 

That Members receive this report and note its contents. 
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